
 
                    TRUCKEE MEADOWS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT  
   

 

AGENDA ITEM # 5B 

STAFF REPORT 

Board Meeting Date: December 18, 2018 
 

 

DATE: November 21, 2018  

TO: Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District Board of Fire Commissioners  

FROM: Charles A. Moore, Fire Chief 

 Phone:  (775) 328-6123 Email: cmoore@tmfpd.us 

SUBJECT: Recommendation to accept a donation in the amount of $100.00 from Washoe 

County Resident Michael L. Smith in support of the Truckee Meadows Fire 

Protection District Station 33 A-Shift Staff and express appreciation for the 

thoughtful contribution.  (All Commission Districts)  FOR POSSIBLE ACTION 

 

SUMMARY 

Discussion and possible acceptance of a donation in the amount of $100.00 from Washoe County 

Resident Michael L. Smith in support of the Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District Station 33 A-

Shift Staff and express appreciation for the thoughtful contribution. 

 

Strategic Objective supported by this item:  Safe, Secure and Healthy Communities 

 

PREVIOUS ACTION 

The Board of Fire Commissioners has accepted donations on several occasions in the past. 

 

BACKGROUND 

A donation of $ 100.00 was received from Washoe County Resident Michael L. Smith in support of the 

Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District Station 14 A-Shift Staff.  The District wishes to thank Mr. 

Richardson for his thoughtful and kind donation. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

The $100.00 check will be placed into the District’s General fund to be used to support Station 33 A-

Shift Staff. 

 

RECOMMENDATION  

It is recommended that the Board accept a donation in the amount of $100.00 from Washoe County 

Resident Michael L. Smith in support of the Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District Station 33 A-

Shift Staff and express appreciation for the thoughtful contribution.   

 

POSSIBLE MOTION 

Should the Board agree with staff’ recommendation, a possible motion could be: 

“I move to a accept donation of $100.00 from Washoe County Resident Michael L. Smith in support of 

the Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District Station 14 A-Shift Staff and express appreciation for the 

thoughtful contribution.” 
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